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Suzanne Martin

From: Francine Sutton <fsutton@Ocalafl.org>
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 3:53 PM
To: suzmar45@gmail.com
Subject: 2346-004-002

Good afternoon, 
 
As discussed, the subject parcel is zoned R-3 and allows 12 units per acre.  According to the property 
appraiser’s website, the parcel is about 3.38 acres. 3.38 x 12=40.56. The link below is to the BANCF  and 
MCBIA member directory which should have a list of local contractors. Once you have a concept plan, I would 
be more than happy to assist you with scheduling a pre-application meeting. Karen Cupp is our Development 
Coordinator and could answer any questions you may have regarding the development review process.  Please 
let me know if you need any additional information. Have a great day.  
 
http://www.bancf.com/member-directory/directory.html#bf_dirFrame_3990 
https://www.mcbia.org/memberdirectory 
 
Francine N. Sutton 
Planner I 
City of Ocala 
Growth Management Department 
Email:fsutton@ocalafl.org 
Phone: 352-629-8387 

 
 


